
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Westwood Families,  

 Thank you for your continued support of the Nutrition Services Department. It is a joy to 
see the smiling faces of your children each and every day.  

Through the extension of the USDA pandemic response program, our district continues to offer 
free breakfast and lunch to all students for the duration of the 2021-2022 school year. These 
meals contain a protein source, whole grains, fruits, vegetables, and milk. Students are 
encouraged to select all available components to ensure a balanced meal that will help to nourish 
their bodies and provide fuel for a day of learning!  

 If your child would like to purchase additional items as a snack or extra, please make sure 
that there is money available on your child’s account to purchase these items as desired. For your 
convenience, item costs are listed below.  

Student Milk: $0.50         Additional Breakfast Entrée: $1.00        Additional Lunch Entrée: $2.50 

 If you have any questions, or would like to learn more about our Nutrition Services 
program, please feel free to contact Andrea Rutger, Director of Nutrition Services, using the 
contact information provided.  

 

 

Andrea Rutger MS, RDN LD 

Director of Nutrition Services 

Wellington Village Schools 

440-647-7415 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Wellington High School 
629 North Main Street 

Wellington, Ohio  44090-1096 
Phone: (440) 647-3734 

McCormick Middle School 
627 North Main Street 

Wellington, Ohio  44090-1315 
Phone: (440) 647-2342 

Westwood Elementary School 
305 Union Street 

Wellington, Ohio  44090-1099 
Phone (440) 647-3636 

Mark Donnelly 
Treasurer 

Phone (440) 647-4695 
Fax (440) 647-7305 

Edward J. Weber 
Superintendent 

Phone (440) 647-4286 
Fax (440) 647-4806 
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